
Code Yellow Information 5.11.23

This is Eric Rosen, Principal of Carnage Magnet Middle School, with a special Trojan Messenger.

Carnage Magnet Middle School Parents,

First, know that all students are safe.

At 9:08 a.m. this morning, we were notified of police activity in a neighborhood near our campus.

As a precaution, the school implemented a “code yellow” community lockdown.

After a thorough investigation by our security team and law enforcement the campus was deemed secure
and the lockdown was lifted at 9:16 a.m.

In a community lockdown, all exterior doors of the school are locked, and no one is allowed to enter or exit
the building. Students are permitted to move between classrooms and the school operates "business as
usual" with the exception of no outside activities.

Know that we will continue to take every measure to ensure the safety of our students. In addition, more
information about our lockdown protocols is available on the Keeping Your Child Safe website.

Feel free to contact the school with any questions or concerns. Thank you for your continued support of our
school.

https://www.wcpss.net/domain/63#:~:text=How%20can%20I%20report%20a%20safety%20concern%3F&text=Keep%20schools%20safe%20by%20sharing,any%20safety%20or%20security%20concern.

